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I am a local business person and know personally the value of this tax for our local 

economy. I have an Airbnb and pay into this fund. The current use supports our local 

businesses that depend on tourism for their survival. I serve on our local Tourism 

Advisory Board and am aware of the benefits that come from this funding.  

 

This funding is vital for our local tourism industry. I am opposed to redirecting these 

funds away from their true purpose. The proposed changes will have adverse effects 

on our vital tourism business.  

 

Speaking as a person who pays into this tax, I want the funds to continue to be spent 

as they are currently directed.  

 

Please do not make changes that will be detrimental to our local economy.  

 

Thank you,  

Rebecca Anderson 


